
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Well, where has the sun gone!  We hope we won’t need any more wet 

plays before the end of term but please do remember coats during the 

changeable weather. On Monday, Lerryn Class had a wonderful trip 

to Looe.  A first for many children to travel by train.  They visited 

the RNLI lifeboat station followed by a yummy ice cream and play 

on the beach!  On Tuesday, we welcomed Tracee from Liskeard               

Library who told us all about the Summer Reading Challenge called 

Ready Set Read! If children read six books between 8th July and 

16th September, they will receive a bag of goodies!  Tracee will be 

back in the Autumn term to handout our certificates—can’t wait to 

see how many there are! 

 

Next week is looking a busy penultimate week!  On Monday, we have 

our class transition day.  I led an assembly this week where we 

talked about our feelings of change—the mixture of excitement and 

intrigue versus the fear unknown and nerves.  We talked about the 

importance of being positive and looking ahead.  Children will start 

the day in their new classrooms and please collect them from their 

new classrooms. On Tuesday we have our coffee morning, everyone 

welcome to come along.  

 

Next Friday is the PTFA Summer Fair.  All children will be able to 

enjoy the event during school time so please do send them with some 

pennies!  From 3pm, the fair is welcome to everyone to attend. We 

hope as many people as possible can enjoy.  The raffle will be drawn 

at 3:45pm.   

Best wishes and have a lovely weekend.       Mrs Pipe, Headteacher                                                

Attendance Stars 

Diary Dates 

Lerryn Fowey Loveny Valency Tamar Lynher Camel 
94% 95% 94% 95% 95% 95% 96% 

PE Kits Each Week  

Children will need to come to school 

dressed in their PE kit on PE days. 

Long hair should be tied back. 

Please wear their usual school  

jumper/cardigan. Please note:  

children must wear school jumpers 

to school ONLY and black leggings/

track suit bottoms.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday Y1 

Tuesday Y3 & Y5 

Wednesday Y2 

Thursday EYFS & Y6 

Friday Y3 & Y4 

Last week’s SECRET Skills Powerful Learners 

Lerryn Darcie & George W Valency Danny & George Lynher Noah & Roxanne  

Fowey Leo G Tamar Oliver G & Taylor B Camel Violet & Tean 

Loveny Tilly & Ruben     

Summer Reading Challenge 
 

We love reading at Dobwalls and today we welcomed 

Tracee from Liskeard Library who got us all excited 

about the summer reading challenge! Read 6 books 

and receive lots of goodies. She’ll be back in the Au-

tumn term to hand out all of our certificates.  

“Books are a uniquely portable magic.” – Stephen King 

10 Jul New classes transition Day 

11 July  Coffee Morning  

12 July Y5 Wild Tribe 

14 Jul  PTFA Summer Fayre 3:15pm                        

21 Jul Children finish at 1:00pm 

24 & 25 Jul Non-pupil days 

26 Jul  SUMMER BREAK 

4 Sept Non-pupil day  

5 Sept 1st day back 

8 Pop in and read session  

Learn to play the guitar at school! 

Today, some of our pupils shared 

their guitar playing which was                 

excellent.  If you would like to learn, 

please talk or email the office to find 

out how to sign up for payable              

lessons. Sept Y3 upwards. Go for it! 

CARADON YOUTH THEATRE AUDITIONS                          

Wizard of Oz! 

See page 4 for further details for auditions ....  

Good-quality Compost 

A BIG thank you to Jane who has made our 

garden look amazing!  

Are you able to donate any good quality 

compost to help our garden areas?               

Please contact the office.  Thank you.  

Dobnews 

The summer edition of Dobnews, 

our school magazine, will be on 

sale form next week at 50p each 

from the office.  Thank you to all 

the editors! 

Coffee Morning Tuesday  

Come and join us for a coffee 

and a chat on Tuesday 11th July.  

Everyone welcome, 9am—10am 

in the hall.  



 

This week, the work of the week comes from Fowey Class.  Fowey Class went on a school trip to the 
Plymouth Aquarium as part of their RE learning where we have been discussing the question: “How 
should we care for the world and for others, and why does it matter?”  We explored the different va-
rieties of sea creatures at the aquarium with our guide Jess and learned how the natural world pro-
vides its own ways of caring for them. For example, clown fish cover themselves in snot to prevent 
them from being stung by sea anemones! We then participated in a workshop learning about how 
we can care for the oceans and seas and the creatures that live in them. We used this information to 
create information posters for our school.  



Dobwalls School PTFA Summer Fair  
 

Friday 14th July 3pm—4pm 
 

Collect your children from their classes and 
join us on the field and in the hall! 

 
Children will also have the chance to join the fun in 

school time so please send your children to                 
school with some pennies to spend! 

 
Bouncy Castle £3 

 
Games 50p (£1 for penalty shoot out 

and chocolate tombola) 
 

Refreshments 
 
 
 

Rainbow Hamper Raffle  
 

Raffle tickets £1 each – these have gone home with all children                           
and will also be available on the day.   

 
The raffle will be drawn at 3:45pm. 





Auditions 

 

How exciting! Go for it Dobwalls!  

 

Their musical director Steven Luke Walker 

(fresh from working on the latest 'Little Mer-

maid' live action movie) has written four 

new songs (one especially for the Wicked 

Witch of the West!) to go alongside the 

MGM classics. 

 

Open Workshops (ages 7-18) are in                      

Liskeard on Friday 14th July with Auditions 

on Sunday 16th. 

 

Audition Packs are now available from: 

perform@cytheatre.org 

or phone/ text 07899 953091  






